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Laura Dorbeck

From: Tom Little

Sent: 17 February 2023 14:41

To: Laura Dorbeck

Subject: West Kentish Town

Hi Laura, 

 

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you on this. 

 

It is fine for the arboricultural side of things to be dealt with separately from the EIA scoping report, sorry for any 

confusion on that issue. Please could a tree survey and arboricultural impact assessment be submitted at this 

preapp stage so that we can begin to fully assess the arboricultural implications of the development. I assume these 

have been done already as there seem to be references to it in the existing submission. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Tom Little   
Tree and Landscape Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    02079746266 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


